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Purpose of the presenting project information 
 
Present preliminary design concepts and obtain public input. 
 
Project information 
 
This existing signalized intersection has a lack of sight distance for left turners that was likely 
contributing to left turners failing to yield to oncoming vehicles. The signal phasing was changed 
to protected-only left turns on US 14 in June of 2020 to reduce these types of crashes. The 
proposed improvement will lengthen the left turn lanes on US 14 and Deming Way to better 
accommodate the signal phasing for the protected-only left turns on US 14. 
 
An environmental document is being prepared to address potential impacts to environmental 
resources.  
 

US 14 Project Location Map 
 

 
 
Proposed traffic impacts 
 
Construction is currently scheduled for 2024. Work would likely take place in spring and summer.    
 
During construction, US 14 will remain open with lane closures. Access will be maintained to 
private residences and local businesses. 
 
Real estate  
 
No additional right of way is anticipated to be needed for this project.  



 
Project update/next steps 
 
No public involvement meetings are scheduled for this project.  Following is the current project 
schedule.   
 

Project information posted to WisDOT website  November 2022 
Environmental document (CEC)    December 2022  
Complete preliminary plans     December 2022  
Complete final construction plans    Fall 2023 
Construction       2024 
 

Public input/comments 
 
All persons having an interest in the project are encouraged to view the project information and 
provide input using the comment form provided on the website. Your comments will assist us in 
developing a project that will serve the needs of the traveling public as well as the needs of the 
local community. Your input is welcome and appreciated throughout the design process. 
Comments can be mailed or emailed to the contact shown below  
 
For more information, please contact:   
 
Amy Coughlin 
Project Manager 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
Southwest Region - Madison 
Madison WI, 53704-2583 
608-245-5358 
amy.coughlin@dot.wi.gov  
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